
The Australian Fencing Federation and 
the ACT Fencing Association are 

delighted to invite fencers from around 
the Commonwealth to attend the 2018 
Commonwealth Senior and Veterans 
Championships (CFC18) in Canberra 

from 23 to 28 November 2018.

Features of the event include:
• onsite accommodation available at the host venue - the 

Australian Institute of Sport
• no restriction on entry numbers for veteran fencers
• gala dinner.

Fencers participating in CFC18 are also welcome to enter the
2018 Australian Open and Veterans Championships, to be held
in Melbourne from 16 to 20 November 2018.

For further information, go to www.cfc18.net
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